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In attendance were Sarah Noell, Margarit Morales, Cheryl Milano, Kelli Handy, and Jolene Randall

1.  Jolene brought up the topic of getting an electic marquee sign for Vista.  The school would be benefited by the addition of one more way to notify parents of important upcoming events.  This sign would be paid for from fundraising funds.  Valley Crest and Robert Frost paid around $12,000 for their new signs.

2.  Trust Lands will probably be needed to pay for Paras and Aides.

3.  SSAP will be looked at in the February meeting.


